
COUNCIL MEETINGS
Wednesday 20 July  2022, 2.00pm
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)
Dates are also listed on Council’s website:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
meeting-dates
If you cannot attend the ‘open’ 
component of the Council Meeting in 
person, you can access a live stream 
through Council’s website:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live
Council conducts its meetings according 
to COVID Safe Plan requirements.
Please contact the Governance team for 
questions about Council Meetings.

WORKS THIS WEEK
For a list of upcoming works,  
please visit:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/works

properties are eligible to receive one collection 
at a fee of $145 per property. A reduced rate of 
$51applies for pension card holders.
Bookings for the hard waste collection service 
can be made during July and August. The 
collections themselves take place during 
October and November. A maximum of two 
cubic metres of waste can be placed out for 
collection and all waste should be located 
within the property boundary if possible.
Bookings can be made online at:
https://www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
hardwaste

CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/
southgippslandshirecouncil

IMPOUNDED VEHICLE
Council impounded the following vehicle in 
accordance with Schedule 11 of the Local 
Government Act 1989:
2001 Silver Ford Sedan
Impounded on: 5 May 2022
Impounded from: Smith Street, Loch
Registration Number: 1RU3YK
Engine Number: JC0AAASHPL1R47472
Unless this vehicle is collected and relevant 
fees paid within 14 days of the date of this 
notice, the vehicle will be offered for sale to the 
public. For enquiries, please contact the Local 
Laws team on 5662 9200 during office hours.

HARD WASTE COLLECTION BOOKINGS NOW 
OPEN
Bookings are now open for South Gippsland 
Shire Council’s annual hard waste collection 
service.
The service provides residents with a 
convenient way to dispose of hard rubbish 
at home. All South Gippsland residential 

There are a range of apps that can help 
you stay informed during an emergency. 
But sometimes it can be difficult to know 
how to download and use them.
During August and September, Council 
is running free Get Ready. Get Techy 
training that will guide you – step-by-
step - through the set-up process and 
show you how to get the most from your 
emergency apps.
Free training sessions will be held in the 
following locations:
Leongatha Community House 
16 Bruce Street, Leongatha
Thursday 4 August 4 - 2.30 to 4.00pm
Thursday 8 September – 2.30 to 4.00pm   
 

Milpara Community House  
21 Shellcott Road, Korumburra
Wednesday 10 August – 11.30 to 1.00pm
Wednesday 7 September – 11.30 to 1.00pm
Toora Community Hall and Library  
23 Gray Street, Toora 
Thursday 11 August – 10.00am to 11.30am
�Thursday 15 September – 10.00am to 
11.30am
To book, please contact Tanya or Kalsie 
on 5662 9200 or direct with the venue. 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
emergencymanagement

Get Ready. Get Techy.
South Gippsland Shire Council News

Do you hold a Diploma of 
Early Childhood Education? 

An exciting program is now available that lets people with a 
diploma complete a Bachelor of Early Childhood Teaching in 
only two years – with $25,000 scholarships available!
The course is being delivered by Victoria University (VU) with 
support from the State Government.

The courses have been designed with working educators 
in mind with online (zoom) classes held twice a week in the 
evening and an in-person catch up one Saturday per month at 
a site located in South Gippsland.

If you would like to find out more, please contact Shelley Fixter, 
Coordinator Children and Family Services on 5662 9200 or 
shelley.fixter@southgippsland.vic.gov.au


